Dear Valued Client,

Thank you for choosing our wellness center for your health and wellness needs. We strive to
provide the best service possible, and your feedback is essential in helping us achieve that goal.

We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your experience with us. Your insights will
help us improve our services and cater better to your needs.

Please consider the following questions:
o How was your overall experience at our wellness center?
e What services did you use, and how satisfied were you with them?

o Is there anything we could do to improve your experience?

We greatly appreciate your time and input. As a token of our gratitude, you will receive a 10%
discount on your next visit upon completing the feedback form.

Thank you for helping us improve!

Sincerely,
The Wellness Center Team



